
Name of teacher who attended Title of the program
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(DD-MM-YYYY)

Aanchal Puri
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

 Damyanti Sodha FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

Deeptima Shukla
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

Dharma Yadav FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

Anjali Jalu

Arti Tanwar
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 Deepti Chauhan

 Akanksha Ganda

Arti Mishra 

 Chetna Sharma

Charu Goyal

 Bharti Godhwani

2021-22 90 Teachers

Anamika Singh

 Anita Gajraj

Aparna B Rathore
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FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

Jayanti Goyal FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

Manisha Mathur FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

Manita 
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on Mentoring and students counselling organised by UGC and HRDC, UOR 04-10-2021 to 06-10-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

 Medha Babel 

Kratika Mathur

Mohita Chaturvedi Sharma

Mahima Sharma 

Meenakshi Fartyal

Jyoti Kapil

Leena Bhatia

Himanshi Rastogi

Kamakshi Tomar

Kumud Tanwar

Divya Sharma

 Meenakshi Srivastava 



Name of teacher who attended Title of the program
Duration (from – to) 

(DD-MM-YYYY)

6.3.4 Average percentage of teachers undergoing online/ face-to-face  Faculty Development Programmes (FDP) during the last five years 
(Professional Development Programmes, Orientation / Induction Programmes, Refresher Course, Short Term Course etc.) (5)

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

National Online Faculty Development Programme on “Essential Soft skills for Impactful 
Professional Career” organized by Indian Institute of Management and Commerce

02/11/2022

International Faculty Development Programme on “COMBATING THE GLOBAL 
PANDEMIC THROUGH MOTIVATION USING LIFE SKILLS” organised by GSSJC - FDP 
Board, GURU SHREE SHANTIVIJAI JAIN COLLEGE FOR WOMEN

04/04/2022

1 Week Faculty Development Programme on “Innovative Approaches in Management 
Teaching” organised by Panipat Institute of Engineering & Technology, Panipat

22-03-2022 to 26-03-2022

National Online Faculty Development Programme on “Plagarism in Academic Research & 
Author Identifiers” organized by Indian Institute of Management and Commerce

11-04-2022 to 12-04-2022

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
Nidhi Agnihotri FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
Short Term Course in Research Ethics in Higher Education organised by IQAC, Rani Anna 
Government College for Women, Tirunelveli & Globethics.net India

14-02-2022 to 17-02-2022

Neelam Bageshwari

 Neeta Agarwal

 Neelam Sunda

 Mrinali Kankar

Neeru Razdan

 Neetu Mathur

Neetu Mahawar

 Nidhi Gupta
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Short Term Course in Research Ethics in Higher Education organised by IQAC, Rani Anna 
Government College for Women, Tirunelveli & Globethics.net India

14-02-2022 to 17-02-2022

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

Online FDP on 'Mobilising Academic Writing , Publishing And Research' organised by 
Directorate of Teacher Empowerment Center and Team HR, Manipal University Jaipur 27-12-2021 to 30-12-2021

Palu Joshi FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
Pooja Singhal FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

 Prabha Bajaj
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
 Preeti Sharma FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
Short Term Course in Research Ethics in Higher Education organised by IQAC, Rani Anna 
Government College for Women, Tirunelveli & Globethics.net India

14-02-2022 to 17-02-2022

Online FDP on 'Mobilising Academic Writing , Publishing And Research' organised by 
Directorate of Teacher Empowerment Center and Team HR, Manipal University Jaipur 27-12-2021 to 30-12-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
Priyanka Sharma

 Priyanka Jangid

Nisha Saini

Prerna Singh Lavania

 Preeti Agarwal

Preeti Kaushal

 Priyanka Khurana

Pragati Natani
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Rachna Goswami
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NEP 2020-21Century Skills Organized by RNS First Grade College in Association 
with Deptt.of Commerce, University & BUTCCM

12/18/2021

 Ratna Saxena FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

 Reema Srivastava
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

Online FDP on Introduction of Deep Learning organised by AICTE
20-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

Online FDP on Machine Learning Application in Autonomous Driving  organised by AICTE 24-01-2022 to 28-01-2022

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
Three Days International Training Series on "Healthy Workplace Initiative #Ergonomics" held 
on 21st June,28th June and 05th July, 2021 oNLINE

28-06-2021 to 05-07-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

 Rekha Gupta

Ranjana Agarwal

 Ranjula Jain

Rekha Prajapat

Richa Chaturvedi

Ritu Gupta

Rishi Dassani

Ritika Kumari

Ragini Sharma

Rekha Sharma
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FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
Ritu Jain FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

Online FDP on 'Mobilising Academic Writing , Publishing And Research' organised by 
Directorate of Teacher Empowerment Center and Team HR, Manipal University Jaipur 27-12-2021 to 30-12-2021

Short Term Course in Research Ethics in Higher Education organised by IQAC, Rani Anna 
Government College for Women, Tirunelveli & Globethics.net India

14-02-2022 to 17-02-2022

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

One day National Online Faculty Development Programme on "Essential Soft Skills for 
Impactful Professional Career" organized by Indian Institute of Management and Commerce

02/11/2022

Faculty Development Programme (online) on "Innovative Approaches in Management 
Teaching" organized by Panipat Institute of Engineering and Technology.

22-03-2022 to 26-03-2022

FDP on Prospective Roadmap to the Academicians organised b y AICTE Atal Academy at 
SriVenkatewara College of Pharmacy 

03-01-2022 to 07-01-2022

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

 Rukshar

Sheetabh Sharma

Seema Agrawal

 Sarla Sharma (Commerce)

 Shipra Goyal

Sakshi Sharma

 Sarika Kaul

Sarla Sharma (Physics)
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Shraddha Saxena
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

Sneha Nandwana FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
Five Days International Online FDP on " Insights of Writing Research Paper" organised by  
Khandelwal Vaish Girls Institute of Technology

18-11-2021 to 22-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

Sunita Shekhawat FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
Sumita Shekhawat FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

Sweety Mathur FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

Vijay Laxmi Gupta
FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

Tina Singh Bhadouria

 Swati S. Sultania

 Suman Dhanaka

Surabhi Sharma

Surbhi Mathur

Swati Dhanwni

Sunita Mathur

Vishnu Priya Temani

Usha Bhatia

Swati Sharma



Name of teacher who attended Title of the program
Duration (from – to) 

(DD-MM-YYYY)

6.3.4 Average percentage of teachers undergoing online/ face-to-face  Faculty Development Programmes (FDP) during the last five years 
(Professional Development Programmes, Orientation / Induction Programmes, Refresher Course, Short Term Course etc.) (5)

FDP on " Happiness, Mindfulness and Effective Teaching organised by KMM, Jaipur in 
collaboration with Jaipuria Institute of Management, Jaipur

29-11-2021 to 30-11-2021

Yogita Solanki FDP on NAAC SSR & NAAC Peer Team Visit organised by KMM, Jaipur 23-12-2021 to 24-12-2021

Vishnu Priya Temani


